
Update on COVID Guidelines 

According to the CDC, on 

September 1st, Sullivan 

County was designated as 

having a HIGH transmission rate for the 

Delta Variant. As a result, everyone should 

wear a mask when in a public, indoor 

setting.  

When entering the library, please wear a 

mask. We will change this requirement 

when the transmission rate drops. 

Help stop the 

 spread, get  

a vaccine 


